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July 19,2023

Mr. Don Forry
Lancaster County Code Association
PO Box 5244

Lancaster. PA 17606

Dear Don:

On behalf of the Thaddeus Stevens Foundation Board of Directors. I rvish to thank you for your
gift of $5,000.00 in supporl of the Lancaster County Code Association Scholarship.

Thanks to the generous financial investment of alumni, parents and tiiends like you. Thaddeus

Stevens College of Technology will continue to provide excellent trade and technical training
opportunities for the young men and \\'omen of the Commonwealth of Pennsylvania.

Again, on behalf of the entire Thaddeus Stevens College of Technology community, thank you
for your thoughttulness and suppot't.

Warmly,
,rtJ

Jennl'Gennann
Erecutive Director
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